
Notice for the Orientation Programme on Stock Market on February 2020

An orientation programme in stock market will be held on 5*^ February at 11 A.M. in the PG block
in Room number 2. All those interested kindly register for the orientation with any of the student

coordinators mentioned below:

1 Garvit {Mobile- 7015174259)

2 Naveen (Mobile- 97179334476)

Students failing to attend the orientation programme shall not get admission in the course.
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